
 

UMPIRE INSTITUTE  

REGISTRATION IS OPEN 

September 7-9, 2018 
The second annual Softball Umpire Institute will be held at the USA Softball 

Complex in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, September 7 through 9, 2018. 

Home of the NCAA Women’s College World Series 

Registration:  5 pm CT, Friday, September 7 

Closing:  Noon CT, Sunday, September 9 

All umpires are invited to attend but registration is limited.  There will be 

special sessions for postseason experienced umpires (umpires who have 

worked the NCAA Division I postseason within the last three years). 

Umpires will be on your own for hotel accommodations. 

Please log-in to the link below to register. 

 

https://go.planningpoint.net/Registration/SOFTBALLINSTITUTE2 
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